
 

 

7th July 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Nicolas Road Entrance: Closed 

Tuesday 14th July (Morning only) 
 
Our Nursery will be having a visit from a mobile farm company on Tuesday 14th July which will require 
the gates and entrance to school on Nicolas Road to be closed in the morning. Normal service will 
resume for collection at 3.30pm. 
 
On this morning, please use the other entrances on Oswald Road and Longford Road to gain access to 
the school.  
 
We do apologise for any inconvenience this may cause when dropping off children. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Nursery Staff 
 


